
From: Kathleen Dominguez
To: Kathleen Ruderman
Cc: Public Comment
Subject: FW: Seaview parking change
Date: Monday, February 05, 2018 12:10:30 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: anthony myura [mailto:amyura@icloud.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 03, 2018 9:25 AM
To: Town Clerks Staff <TownClerk@townofpalmbeach.com>
Cc: danabarsky@yahoo.com
Subject: Seaview parking change

Town Council,

Regarding Feb 14th council meeting regarding possible parking change on Seaview ave.

I understand that new business proposed on South County road is being discussed on Feb 14th.

I have lived on 169 Seaview ave for 28yrs.

The current parking regulations on our narrow one way street has been acceptable.

However, to disrupt current parking and traffic on our street to accommodate new business on s. county would be
extremely harmful to our community in parking availability, car and people traffic and opening our neighborhood to
all sorts of strangers.

Please do not open pandora’s box.

Will see you at February 14th meeting.

Anthony & Patricia Myura
169 Seaview ave
Palm Beach, Fl 33480
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